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OFFICIAL BULLETIN OF THE OHIO STATE TROOPERS ASSOCIATION  

OCTOBER 28, 2024 

O.S.T.A. Staff Representative Opening  

 
There is an opening for a full-time staff representative for the Ohio State Troopers Association. 
The successful candidate will represent union members in Districts 1, 2, 5. 
 
This will be a full-time salaried position working a flex schedule. To be eligible you must be 
retired or willing to retire from the Ohio State Highway Patrol prior to December 8th 2024.  
For a complete list of job duties, benefits, and to schedule an interview, interested members 
should email a resume to Tara Bardelang  tbardelang@ohiotroopers.org .  
 
Resumes must be received by November 12th  
  
Interviews will be held at the O.S.T.A. office at a to be determined date.  
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